
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

November 14, 2023 

 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 

November 14, 2023. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Secretary Jim Symons (JS), Vice 

Chairman Jeremy Taylor, Assistant to the Registrar Celina Haydon and General 

Registrar Susan Jett.  

The meeting was called to order at 9:48 am and was held for the purpose of 

canvassing the final results of the November 7, 2023 election. 

Provisionals were handled and completed first.  After the provisional meeting, we 

finalized the CAP by mail results and SORs that included the “late” ballots 

received after the day of the election.   

At the completion of canvass, a short discussion was held regarding paying 

election officials.  The idea was discussed and then tabled to be followed up at the 

next meeting. 

 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 

 

 

 


